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April 18, 2021 
 

NOTICE 
 

 

Students will not be allowed in the CIE campus from April 19th 2021 

till further notice.  This is due to several Corona virus cases in the 

campus.  Please avoid stepping out from home and take all the 

precautions necessary.  Right now avoiding infection is the most 

important thing.  Feel free to contact your teachers for any guidance. 
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